
SERVICES


	 Sunday School 9:30am - All Ages 
	 Sunday 10:45am - Service, Children’s Church

	 Sunday  5:30pm - Awana Clubs 
	 Sunday 6pm - Bible Study

	 Tuesday 7pm - Church-wide Prayer Time 

	 Wednesday 6:30pm - BBC University,

	 Youth, Children’s Choir

	 Wednesday 7:30pm - Choir Practice 
 
	 	 _______________________


   DEACON OF THE WEEK 


James Davenport


                            

                            


ATTENDANCE & OFFERINGS


January 22, 2023

AM 73 / PM 39 | $6292.22 Needed/ $21,429.54 Received


January 29, 2023

AM 67 / PM 46 | $6292.22 Needed/ $6,222.00 Received


_______________________


STAY CONNECTED


Mon-Thur:  8:30 - 4:30 Friday:  Office Closed

Office Phone: 662-349-1906 

885 Church Rd. E., Southaven, MS 38671 
Email: boulevard@boulevardbc.org


FaceBookWebsite Awana

February 5, 2023



Eddie Barlow, Senior Pastor

Robert Sumner, Worship Pastor


WELCOME!  WE’RE GLAD YOU’RE HERE!

If this is your first time here, you are our honored guest!


Please fill out a Guest Card located in the seat back in front 

of you, drop in the tithes/offerings box in the back. 


                        ____________________________

Morning Worship Service


Song -	 Come People of the Risen King	 	 	 Praise Team

Welcome/Announcements	 	 	 	 Pastor Eddie

Meet & Greet	 	 	 	 	 	 2 Minutes

Song -	 His Mercy is More	 	 	 	 Praise Team 
Song -	 Glory to His Name	 	 	 	 Praise Team

Song -	 Be Unto Your Name	 	 	 	 Praise Team


Children’s Church is Dismissed

Message	 	 	 	 	 	 Pastor Eddie

Invitation	 	 	 	 	 	 Pastor Eddie

Invitation Song - I Surrender All	 	 	 Praise Team     

Offertory/Dismissal/Closing Prayer	 	 	 Pastor Eddie              


PM Service


Awana Clubs meet @5:30pm in the Sanctuary

Bible Study meets @6pm in the Choir Room


 

UPCOMING AT BBC 
_____________________


EASTER - Sunday April 9th

	 Start thinking about who you can invite now!


	 Easter and VBS volunteers needed! See Sydnee or Pam to get 	
	 involved in this impactful ministry.


IMPORTANT INFO: 
_____________________


 
WE WANT YOU! - The Boulevard Sanctuary Choir is looking for new

	 	 members for the upcoming Easter Cantata! Choir 	
	 	 practice begins at 7:30 on Wednesday Nights. 

	 	 See Pastor Robert for more information!


KEENAGERS - Keenagers are eating at the Catfish Hut in Enid on 	
	 	 Thursday, February 16th. A sign up sheet is in the foyer 	
	 	 for a van. Please sign up no later than February 8th. We 	
	 	 will leave at 10:30


YOUTH - Our Youth is having a “Make your own pizza night” THIS	
	 	 Saturday, February 11th from 5pm-8pm. Bring a friend

	 	 and your favorite game!


NEW SIGN FUND - Total Collected as of 1/25 - $4,080.00

“Therefore I urge you, brethren, by the mercies of 
God, to present your bodies a living and holy 

sacrifice, acceptable to God, which is your spiritual 
service of worship. And do not be conformed to this 
world, but be transformed by the renewing of your 

mind, so that you may prove what the will of God is, 
that which is good and acceptable and perfect.”


Romans 12:1-2



